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Happy Birthday to all our friends ! 

We hope you had a lovely day. 

@SchoolTHP 

Temple Herdewkye Primary School is proud to 
support all of our Key Workers. 

Class Dojo  
Thank you to everyone for contributing to Class Dojo. All 

teaching staff really enjoy seeing what you have been up to. If 
you haven’t managed to join yet please send us an e-mail and 

we will do all we can to help you.  
We would like to ask all families to post a comment on Class 

Dojo telling us how they are finding the new approach to 
Home Learning. We do listen to your feedback but we need 

to hear more of it. A few parents have told us that they think 
it is better but we would like to hear your view. So please feel 
free to add a comment on this platform letting us know how 

you are getting on.  
Many thanks to the staff members who helped us to deliver 
the Home Learning. We had a lovely morning waving to eve-
ryone and seeing where you all lived. Temple Herdewkye is a 

fantastic community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lottie Brain 7 years old on the 3rd May  

Melissa Budd 7 years old on the 8th May 

Janelle Curry 8 years old on the 11th May 

Oscar Johnson 6 years old on the 13th May 

Isabella Gilmore 8 years old on the 20th May 

Faith Gilmore 6 years old on the 22th May 

 

Reading with your furry 
friends! 

We have all enjoyed seeing you 
reading with your pets. We hope 

they enjoyed your reading. 

 

 

 

 

What have children at school been up to? 
Firstly, all pupils have to complete their ‘Home Learning’ in 

the same way that all pupils do. They then complete the Joe 
Wicks work out—along with the teaching staff, who have 
found out that it’s not as easy as it looks! We have been 

blessed by the weather over the last few weeks and so out-
door activities have been very popular, with tennis proving 
to be a firm favourite. Pupils also enjoyed making rainbows 

to put on the school fence as a symbol of hope. 
 
 


